
 

 

Statement from ABOR President Eileen Klein  
Regarding Renewal of Prop. 301  

 

͞dŚĞ��ƌŝǌŽŶĂ�>ĞŐŝƐůĂƚƵƌĞ͛Ɛ�ƉĂƐƐĂŐĞ�ŽĨ�WƌŽƉ͘�ϯϬϭ�ƚŽĚĂǇ�ƐŝŐŶĂůƐ�ŐŽŽĚ�ŶĞǁƐ�ĨŽƌ�ĞĚƵĐĂƚŝŽŶ�ŝŶ��ƌizona, 

ensuring dedicated revenues for public education and the teachers who prepare students for college 

and career. Prop. 301 also provides critical funding for technology and research initiatives Ăƚ��ƌŝǌŽŶĂ͛Ɛ�

public universities. In 2017, TRIF revenues yielded a nearly four-to-one investment on dollars received 

from the state, leading to improvements in healthcare; solutions for water, environmental and energy 

challenges; advancements in national security systems; and workforce development.  

We applaud our Legislature for ensuring the renewal of Prop. 301, the bipartisan collaboration and the 

leadership of Gov. Ducey, Sen. Brophy McGee and Rep. Coleman. With the renewal of these funds, 

Arizona educational institutions from K-12 to our public universities are able to continue utilizing these 

critical dollars for the continued success of 

http://www.azregents.edu/sites/default/files/public/ABOR_TRIF_2017.pdf
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